
   House Rules Committee, 

As a lifelong Oregonian, voter and taxpayer, I want to let you know how much I oppose and resent SB 

941. I am not a criminal! What I choose to do with my personal property is none of the State’s 

business. This bill if passed, would be the first step to firearm registration.  No on SB 941.  

                                                                                                             Thank You, 

                                                                                                                   Terry Kane 

                                                                                                                       7530 S.E. Salmon St. 

                                                                                                                           Portland, Oregon 97215 

 


